
General Education Council Meeting Minutes 
February 1, 2021 

3:30 p.m., Microsoft Teams 
 
 

Attendees: Cavitt (Chair), Erhart, Hanks, Supancic, Blunk, Farah, Shah, Allsup, Houser, Peeler, 
Domsch, Wang, Watt, White, Stern, Tschirhart, Hamilton, Chrans, Nielson, Benacquisto, Haider 
Absent: Wilson, Cardenas 
Guests:  
 
Cavitt welcomed attendees  
 
The minutes of November 9, 2020 were discussed and approved unanimously. 
 
Cavitt announced submission of the Texas Core Curriculum Assessment Report to THECB in 
January. 
 
Supancic announced that the University Curriculum Committee met on January 29th and the 
two General Education course proposals (ENG 1321 and ENG 2371) were approved.  Course 
changes previously approved by GEC do not have to receive approval from UCC. 
 
Cavitt discussed the Texas Transfer Framework and recommendations.  The council is 
encouraged to bring the summary document provided at the meeting to their department 
chairs/college deans.  The council would like to see university representation on the Texas 
Transfer Advisory Committee (TTAC). 
 
The council discussed the core curriculum assessments.  Cavitt will talk with Dr. Wuest and 
Mr. Olson about possible changes to the assessment process and/or subcommittee assignments. 
 
Cavitt called for new business. Micky Autrey retired at the end of January, and there is a search 
committee for her replacement.  The position will become an Assistant Vice President, and 
Cavitt encouraged interested GEC members to submit their applications.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 3:51 p.m.  
 


